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ISSUE: AGING, SENIOR CENTERS, SENIORS 

OUR GROWING SENIOR POPULATION HAS ENOUGH TO WORRY
ABOUT THESE DAYS AND I BELIEVE IT WAS WRONG FOR THE
MAYOR TO RELEASE THE LIST OF POSSIBLE SENIOR CENTER
CLOSURES AND USE OUR SENIORS AS TOOLS OF THE BUDGET
NEGOTIATIONS WITH THE STATE. 
OUR SENIOR CENTERS DO NOT HAVE DO CLOSE, REGARDLESS OF
THE AMOUNT OF MONEY THE CITY RECEIVES FROM THE STATE
BUDGET. IF THE CITY COLLECTS THE OUTSTANDING LIENS AND
JUDGMENTS OWED TO IT AND ALTERS ITS OUTSIDE CONTRACTING
PRACTICES, IT WOULD HAVE MORE THAN ENOUGH MONEY TO
KEEP THE SENIOR CENTERS OPEN. BY SIMPLY UTILIZING OUR CITY
WORKERS MORE EFFICIENTLY, THE REALIZED SAVINGS WOULD
MORE THAN PAY OF THE CENTERS. FOR EXAMPLE, IF THE CITY
USED ITS SHERIFFS MORE THAN THE OUTSIDE MARSHALLS, IT
WOULD WITNESS SIGNIFICANT SAVINGS. 
I ALSO INTEND TO CONTINUE MY EFFORTS TO ENSURE THAT THE
TITLE XX FUNDING IN OUR STATE BUDGET IS USED FOR THE
PURPOSES OF RETAINING OUR SENIOR CENTERS.  
WE HAVE A GROWING SENIOR POPULATION THAT SHOULD BE
RESPECTED, NOT USED AS VICTIMS BY THE CITY OR STATE
DURING BUDGET NEGOTIATIONS.
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